Bulletin Board

ATTENTION

Our August reunion has been postponed. The new date is August 20 thru August 22nd, 2021. If
you have made reservations at the hotel for this year, they should be cancelled immediately.
(515)-287-2400. If you experience difficulty in getting the reservation handled to your satisfaction
you are advised to call Michael Young (540)-460-3726 or email mlyoung@wlu.edu . He will make
sure you are not charged mistakenly for the room.

Support Our Troops

David & Sharon Sand are pleased to announce the "Support Our Troops" program is back in action. We have
83 members of HHD of the 716th MP BN now in Afghanistan. David & Sharon will be sending them packages
from their home. For more information email David & Sharon.




